
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
SEPTEMBER 2020 NEWSLETTER 

                                                  Meets 3rd Thursday of each month at 

Big Sir              Mike Coombs               Our Lady of the Pines, Haran Hall 26750   
Little Sir:                    Rich Serpa                      Tiger Creek Rd, Pioneer, CA 95666  

Secretary:                  Ken Regnier        

Asst Secretary:          Jim Powell, Jr     Board Meeting:   9:30 AM 
Treasurer:  Dick Campbell     Social Hour:   10:30 AM 

Asst Treasurer:            (OPEN)                Luncheon Meeting:  11:30 AM 

 

Board of Directors                                                                                State SIR Officers 
Ron Burns, Jack Magee, Will Pearce,                                                           President                   Ed Benson  

Rich Serpa, Duane Wright  Region #2 Dir            Dale Decker 

                                                                                         Area Governor #5       Rick Kindle 

State Sir Website http://sirinc.org  
 

Attendance Rich Serpa Asst. Attendance Joe Harder 
Bulletin Ken Regnier Recognition                                                      (OPEN) 

Sunshine                                                      Jack Magee                   Chaplin                                                    Jaime Garcia 

Auditing (OPEN)  Asst. Membership                                        Dick Hatch 
Fishing (OPEN) Golf                                                          Dave Martin 

Membership Rich Serpa  Beverages                                                  Dave Jones  

Special Events Duane Wright Promotions (OPEN) 
RAMP Ron Burns Roster Jim Powell, Jr. 

Sales                                                     Bud Francesconi                  Food and Wine                                                   (OPEN) 
Asst. Promotions (OPEN) Asst RV Wagon Master (OPEN) 
RV Wagon Master Ron Burns Tours/Travel (OPEN)                                          

 
A Blast from Your Big Sir:     

 

Hello everyone, another month has passed and still no lunches. It’s beginning to look 

like we won’t start up until there’s a vaccine. In the next few weeks, you will get a 

phone call from one of our BEC officers to ask a few questions (opinions) and to make 

sure we have your correct information.  

Think about volunteering for the many positions we have to fill. Were covered for this 

year, as all of us have agreed to extend our terms thru next year. Think about 2022, 

If you are interested, we can appoint you to the BEC next year so you can see how it 

works then decide if you want to move up.  

Another thing you can do is start a new activity and become its chairman. When this 
pandemic is over, I’m thinking of starting a coed bowling league, and a bocci ball 

league. Hope you have a great end of summer.                                                                          

  Thanks All, 

 

                                                                                             Mike Coombs 

                                                                                             Big Sir. Branch 15 
 
If you still haven't paid your 2020 dues please pay them. If leaving Sirs or have a 

hardship, please let us know at 209-295-5175.                                                                            
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